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I'm strongly frustrated with the Oregon Governments approach to homelessness. The 

appropriate response would be to institutionalize those with mental issues and drug 

abuse from terrorizing their community with their anti-social actions, which includes 

public camping. 

 

Now, the government seems to team up with ambulance chasers to make citizens 

already once-victimized by anti-social elements, twice victimized by the courts. 

 

No. No on HB 3501. 


